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School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2020 – 2021 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2 2021 

Mon 1st November—Fri 17th December 

Christmas Break 

Mon 20th December—Mon 3rd January 2022 

Spring Term 1 2022 

Tues 4th January —Fri 11th February 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 14th February—Fri 18th February 2022 

Spring Term 2 2022 

Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 

Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 

Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

St Michael’s Church 
 Stockwell 
  Friday 17th December 
   9.30 am 

 
School Closes 

Friday 17th December  

at 1.30 pm 
 
 

Please make sure that your 
child is collected on time. 

 

 

Please join us in congratulating     
Ms Forrest, who many of you know     

as our SEND Coordinator. 
 

Ms Forrest will be our new Deputy 
Headteacher when we come back  

to school in January. 
 

Congratulations Ms Forrest, we 
know you will be fantastic in the 

role. 

T h a n k  Y o u  P a r e n t s  a n d  C a r e r s  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to thank all our parents 
and carers for observing the measures we 
put in place, to limit the transmission of 

the Covid 19 virus. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you are a parents or 
carer of a child who   
attends After School Club 
you can now attend the 
Bookfair virtually, by  
following the link below. 
 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

Our postcode is: SW9 9DE 

 

Stardust (Y2) 
Class Trip 

 

Wednesday 15th  
December 2021 

Clapham Picture  
House  

 
Aladdin  C lass (Year 4)  are  
v is i t ing Clapham   Pictu re  
House to  watch  a  showing 

of   
 

FROZEN 2  
 

Friday 16th  December  
 

The t r ip  wi l l  cost  £3.00  
Please make your        

payment on Parentpay  

Christmas 
Lunch  

 
 

Wednesday.  15th      
December 2021 

 
 

 

Thank you parents and carers for your continued support. 
 
By making your contributions towards the cost of trips, 
you enable us to plan exciting and learning activities for 
the children to enjoy over the year.   
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a payment for their 
child’s class trip this term.  Parentpay is open for those 
who are still yet to make a payment. 

There are no Afterschool activities next week.   
 

The 6 O’clock Club is still open to those      
who normally attend. 

 

 
Get Rid of and Donate are an 
organisation that support people 
in need. They assist  by giving 
donations of new and nearly new 
items back to local people in 
communities. 
 
Please refer families that you feel 
need assistance with donations 
of clothing, shoes, electronics,    
appliances, white goods and 
household items.  
 

Alternatvely, please feel free to donate any gifts to the 
organisation. 
 
For further information about how to give or receive a 
donation, please speak with Ms Sue. 

 

Thank you to Mrs Alfred and the fabulous children of         

St Andrew’s for performing wonderfully uplifting          

concerts this week.  

 

If you missed the KS2 concert held today, you can attend 

the performance at St Michael’s church on                         

Friday 17th December.   

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

